
 

 

CO Family Church: Putting God First - Tomorrow's Service & Announcements 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
April 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday! Pastor Adonia will be sharing the message this 

week. We will also be doing our monthly potluck since this is the first Sunday of the month. As usual, the 

church will provide rice and rotisserie chickens. Please bring a dish to share, and please remember to 

avoid bringing anything with nuts in it. 

 

Last week, Pastor Mike challenged us to look at our priorities in life. Are we happy with the way we are 

spending our time, money, and energy? When life is already too full, but important things are falling 

through the cracks, it's time for a change, a reset. Find out how in last week's message. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Putting God First 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Critical points most lecturers and even the Exposition book didn't bring out, and how they affect me and 



 

 

my family every day... That's what Dr. Hentrich will share in the first of 4 talks after Sunday lunch here in 

the Sanctuary. He will present one topic each month, starting on May 8th. The four topics will be: 

 

The unnoticed critical point of Providential History and how it affects you and your family every day 

 

A 21st Century look at Darwinism and self-directed evolution as it relates to modern science. (new video) 

 

Is the Fall just our Church's belief? A contemporary, deeper and broader look at it for today. 

 

A clearer Hubble Telescopic look at the Spirit World and how to manage and benefit from it 

 

You won't hear these presentations anywhere else. Don't miss this. Move the Principle off the page and 

into your life. 

 

  

  
 

 
 

The 7th Annual Spring Refresh is coming up soon on Saturday, May 21, starting at 9am. Please set that 

day aside to have fun, eat good food, and work hard on projects around the church. We are looking for a 

couple volunteers who can help with the food preparation and BBQ. We wanted to also let you know that 

we plan to do the clothing swap again. Please bring any clothing items you wish to donate for the swap. 

You can put them in the office. Here are a few photos from last year. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  
 

  
 



 

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


